
Department of 
Veterans Affairs

Memorandum
Date: August 17, 2017

From: VHA PRA Compliance Liaison (10B4)

Subject: Non Substantive Change for OMB Control # 2900-0629

To: VA Desk Officer, Office of Management & Budget (OMB)

Cc: VA Clearance Officer, Cynthia Harvey-Pryor (OQPR)

1.  See the following new, updated, and additional information for OMB Control # 2900-
0629:

a.  Updates:  Supporting Statement A was updated for non-substantive changes. 
Specifically, information regarding VA form 10-10EZ was deleted as this form is not part
of the OMB collection 2900-0629. These non-substantive edits do not affect the time 
burden or cost.

b. Supplementary Documents: N/A

c. New Information: N/A


